
St Mary’s Catholic School 
EYFS Newsletter 

Summer Term - May 17 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The children have been really interested in our topic 
‘All Creatures Great and Small’. They have been learning lots of in-
formation about  spiders and we are now starting to learn about 
what happens on the farm.  
 
As part of our topic, a vet will be visiting the school on Monday 
5th June at 10am and we will be looking at how we can look  
after animals. She will be bringing a ferret,  
a tortoise, and a dog with her. If your child has any allergies or  
if you have concerns about this then please let us know. 
 
  

If there is anything you would like to discuss then please  

remember our door is always open. 

 

We hope you have a lovely half term break! 

 

Miss Correnti and Mrs. Thompson  



 

BAG 2 SCHOOL 
 

Thank you to everyone that bought in bags to help 
raise money for the school. We are awaiting the  

final total for this, as soon as I find out, I will let you 
know.  

The weather should hopefully be warming up. 
Please bring in a named sunhat,  

and water bottle.  It would be helpful if 
sun cream is already applied before the 

school day.  

NURSERY - 30 HOUR FUNDING 
 

We are looking into providing 30 hour funded care from 
September 2017. 

 

In order to do this you must register and provide us with 
your unique reference number. 

 

You can check your eligibility at  
 

www.childcarechoices.gov.uk 
 
 

Please inform us as soon as possible so that we can make 
the necessary arrangements for next year.  



Dates for your Diary: 
 
26th May - INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED 
29th May - 2nd June - Half Term  
5th June - Class Photos 
21st June - Nursery and Reception Sports Day 2pm 
5th July - Reception assembly - times to be confirmed 
12th July - Nursery assembly - times to be confirmed 
25th July - Last Day of term 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 

Tempest are coming in on Monday 5th June to take  
class photos. 
 

 Nursery - if your child is not in on this day 
 and you would like them be included,  
 please come to the office at 9am.  

UNIFORM 
 

Summer uniform can now be worn to school. Girls summer 
dresses are yellow and can be bought from the school office. 

 

Please ensure all uniform has your child’s name on it . 



WE NEED...... 
 

Items for junk modelling 
 

Cereal boxes, egg boxes, cardboard tubes, buttons,  
cotton reels, cartons, boxes, lids, tissue paper,  

sweet wrappers, fabric scraps, foil, bubble wrap, buttons, 
plastic bottles 

 

If you have any of these items in your  
recycling or you no longer need them 

then please could you bring 
them into school  

 
The children will transform them into 

something completely different! 

         HALF TERM CHALLENGE 
          EXTREME READING!! 

 
We are looking to see the most wonderful 

and weird places that your child can read.  
Maybe a tent, tree house, or a den that you have built? 
Please upload your photos onto the ILD or bring your 

photos into school. 
 

There will be a special prizes for the most extreme.  
We look forward to seeing your pictures! 

 


